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SECP facilitates Hajj, Umra operators  
 
ISLAMABAD, May 3: In order to facilitate the Hajj and Umra operating companies, 
it has been decided that the skeleton staff shall be available in all the SECP regional 
offices on Saturdays, i.e., May 5 and 12.  
 
Ministry of Religious Affairs has issued certain criteria for enlistment/ enrollment of 
Hajj Group Organizers for Hajj 2012, which interalia includes obtaining a certificate 
from SECP that there is no management dispute pending resolution and raising of 
authorized capital upto 7.5 million rupees. As the deadline for making this application 
for enlistment to the Ministry is near i.e., 15th May; SECP has decided to extend 
facilitation to Hajj and Umra Operating companies, so that these companies can meet 
the deadline. 
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